
NORTH HERTFORDSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

DECISION SHEET 
 

Meeting of the Baldock and District Committee held in the Council Chamber, 
Council Offices, Gernon Road, Letchworth Garden City 

on Thursday, 17th May, 2018 at 7.50 pm 
 

 
1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  

 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Michael Muir and Valentine Shanley. 
 

2 APPOINTMENT OF CHAIRMAN  
 
RESOLVED: That Councillor Janine Paterson be appointed Chairman of the Baldock & 
District Committee for the 2018/19 Civic Year. 
 

3 APPOINTMENT OF VICE-CHAIRMAN  
 
RESOLVED: That Councillor Valentine Shanley be appointed Vice-Chairman of the Baldock & 
District Committee for the 2018/19 Civic Year. 
 
 
 


